
 

May 10 2010 

 

BLACK RIDGE MINING WITHDRAWS FROM BENGKULU EXCLUSIVE DEALING 

AGREEMENT 

 

The directors of Black Ridge Mining NL (BRD) advise that they have withdrawn by mutual 

consent, from the Exclusive Dealing Agreement with PT Inmas Abadi, for the coal 

concession in the Bengkulu district of Sumatra. 

 

As reported in the March Quarterly, the legal issues with this agreement were far more 

challenging than the collection of geological data and ultimately, it was deemed 

inappropriate for the company to continue whilst these were being addressed by the 

relevant parties. 

 

BRD continue to evaluate further opportunities in the coal and gold sectors in Indonesia 

and will report on any progress in due course. 

 

GORDON S. HATCH 

Managing Director 


